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DR. BULLEN'S

PETTEC PRODUCTS

 FLEA AND TICK 

SHAMPOO FOR 

DOGS AND CATS

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins.....................................0.056%
Piperonyl Butoxide Technical...................0.112%
N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide...........0.186%

 DOMESTIC

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 REGISTRATION NO. 22557 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 Net Contents 473 mL

 PETTEC Laboratories Ltd. 
P.O. Box 8010 
London Ontario 

N6G 2B0 
(519) 657-8904

Flea and Tick Shampoo effectively kills dog and cat fleas,
American dog and brown dog ticks on dogs and cats while providing
a clean and lustrous coat.

 Directions for use:

1. To use, wet dog or cat's coat thoroughly with water.  

2. Pour shampoo into hand or onto the animal and work



thoroughly into the coat starting with the head.  Avoid the
animal's eyes and mouth.  

3. Work backwards until entire the coat is completely covered
with foamy lather.  Pay special attention to neck and
hindquarters.  Do not treat scrotum of pet.  Allow lather to
penetrate the fur for 5 minutes.  

4. Rinse animal's coat completely to remove shampoo and towel
dry.

 Precautions:

KEEP OUT OF REACH CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact
with eyes.  Avoid contact with animal's eyes and mouth.  Do not
use on nursing females.  Do not use on puppies or kittens under 8
weeks of age.  Do not use on sick animals or animals under drug
or pesticide treatment.  Before using on pregnant animals consult
a veterinarian.

 First Aid:

If swallowed: Drink one or two glasses of water and induce
vomiting by touching back of throat with finger.  Contact a
physician or Poison Control Center immediately.

If in eyes: Immediately flush with plenty of water.  Contact a
physician if irritation persists.

 Storage and Disposal:

Store in a cool, dry place.  Keep container closed.  DO NOT REUSE
CONTAINER.  Wrap and dispose of empty container in household
garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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